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Campbell, Lillie

From: OHara, Joe
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2012 2:50 PM
To: RidsEdoMailCenter Resource; RidsSecyCorrespondenceMCTR Resource
Cc: FSME_MSSA_Admin Resource; FSME_TicketCloseouts Resource; Davis, Catherine; 

Fleming, Barbara; Campbell, Lillie
Subject: SECY CCT LTR-12-0351 Congratulatory Letter from CRCPD
Attachments: LTR-12-0351.pdf

Good afternoon, 
We have reviewed the attached letter and determined that no response is required.  Thanks for the opportunity 
to review it.    
 
MSSA admin staff will forward this e-mail to DPC for processing.  
Thanks, 
Joe 
 
Joe O'Hara  
Technical Assistant 
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements 
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs 
Office: 301-415-6854; Joe.O'Hara@nrc.gov 
 


